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September 3, 2019

Re: DW 1 7-1 65, Abenaki Water Company, Inc.
Request for Change in Rates
Extension of Time to Respond to Staff Recommendation

To the Parties:

On August 26, 2019, inteivenor Omni Mount Washington, LEC (Omni) filed a letter requesting the
Commission to hold the record in the above-captioned matter open until September 9, 2019,
permitting Omni to file a response to Commission Staffs (Staff) recommendation dated August 15,
2019. The Commission has reviewed Omni’s request and determined that it is reasonable.
Accordingly, Omni’s request has been granted, and any responses to Staff’s August 15
recommendation shall be filed on or before Monday, September 9, 2019.

cc: Service List (Electronically)
Docket File

Sincerely,

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
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